
 Federation of Model Engineering Societies Rally 
Hosted by the

Rugby Model Engineering Society.

     Saturday 6th September 2025

Rugby Model Engineering Society is pleased to invite you and your members to attend 
the FMES rally hosted by the RMES on Saturday 6th September 2025.

The RMES is located Onley Lane CV22 5QD  and has a 2 ½ ,3½ & 5-inch dual gauge 
raised track approximately 731 Metres.  The ground-level railway is a 7¼ inch gauge 
track of 1 Mile. Making Rugby one of the longest ground level and raised miniature 
railway tracks in the Midlands 

(A current boiler and Insurance certificate will be required for any model running 
on steam).

 A locomotive of any type up to 71/4” gauge
 A limited number of driving trolleys are available.
 Road vehicle of any type up to 6” scale.
 Clocks which will be displayed indoors.
 Static Marine (no pool or pond to run on)
 Static aircraft (no airfield to launch from)
 Any type of stationary engine, running or static.
 Dioramas which will be displayed indoors.

ALSO

 Refreshments on the day to include a buffet lunch.
 Ample Car parking.
 Pre-Booked on-site Camping is also available.  Further info contact below.
 FMES Competition.
 The Australian Association award will be made at the rally.

Our address is:
Rugby Model Engineering Society Ltd.

Rainsbrook Valley Railway, 
Onley Lane, Rugby,

Warwickshire, CV22 5QD

Finally, if you could let us know the approximate number of members that would like to 
visit us so that catering can be organised it would be appreciated.

If you require more information visit RMES website rugbymes.co.uk

or contact George Cannon by email george.cannon@hotmail.co.uk



 

We look forward
to seeing you
FMES Rally

6th September 2025

contact
george.cannon@hotmail.co.uk
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